Dear Hatfield Families,

We hope that everyone enjoyed a restful extended weekend. Students and teachers alike were excited to return to their second home earlier this morning.

Tomorrow afternoon, all students will be treated to a West African Drum assembly. On Friday, first graders will enjoy Dinosaur Day as part of Reading is Fundamental Day #2.

As a reminder, Kindergarten registration for 2020-21 begins today. For more information, please visit the district web page via the following hyperlink:

https://www.npenn.org/our_district/district_communications_and_news/announcements/register_now_for _kindergarten_2020-21/

Next, our Home and School (H&S) needs your involvement, as we will soon have five-of-six Executive Board positions open as follows: President, Vice President, Secretary, Treasurer, Fund-raising Chair, and Special Events Chair. These opportunities represent two-year commitments beginning in July 2020 and ending in June of 2022. Of these openings, the President, Secretary, and Treasurer positions are required in order for an H&S to exist/function. To submit a nomination, please contact our President, Mrs. Rothenberger, or myself.

Remember, H&S invites you to Panera in the Airport Square Complex between 4:00-8:00 p.m. on Thursday, February 20. Also, on Tuesday, March 17, celebrate Saint Patrick's Day by joining us at the "Pack the House" fund-raiser at Chick-fil-A down the street in Lansdale. Please be sure to bring the appropriate electronic or paper flier with you.

Lastly, the deadline for Winter Box Tops for Education submissions is Friday, Feb. 21.

Keep soaring above and beyond,

Wes Heinel Principal